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Drinking Water Quality Management System: 
Our corrective actions to the non-conformance issues identified in the external audit conducted by 
NSF-ISR were approved by the auditor. A copy of the reports are included on the November 18 
Consent Agenda. 
Our Quality Management System Operational Plans have been revised to reflect some of the items 
that came out of the August Audit. Copies of these Plans (one for Municipality of Kincardine-
owned drinking water systems and one for the Huronville Distribution System) will be included 
on the Consent Agenda. 
 
Ministry of the Environment, Parks and Conservation: 
The Inspection Reports for the Huronville Subdivision Distribution System and the Kincardine 
Drinking Water System were received. We received an inspection rating of 100% for each of these 
systems. A copy of the Huronville report was on the October 7 Consent Agenda. The Kincardine 
report is on the November 18 Consent Agenda. 
The Ministry of the Environment, Conservation and Parks conducted an inspection of the Scott 
Point Drinking Water System on October 10. 
 
Kincardine Drinking Water System: 
There was one watermain break in the Kincardine distribution system in October. The break was 
classified as a Category 1 break and did not require reporting to the Ministry of the Environment. 
 
 
 
Donna Hardman 
Compliance Officer 
Water/Wastewater 
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